
Michael School News-23.03.18

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,

	 

	 As we approach the last week of the Spring term, 
I am sure that you too can’t believe how quickly it has 
gone! The school will close at 3.30 on Thursday 29th 
March for the start of the Easter holiday and welcome 
the children back on Monday 16th April. 

	 FOMS will be holding their annual Easter Egg Hunt 
on Saturday 31st March on the school field (fingers 
crossed for good weather!) beginning at 2pm. To help 
support this popular event, we are holding a dress down 
day on Thursday 29th March. Could all children please 
bring an Easter egg with them on the day, which will be 
the prizes for the hunt. If you would like to send more 
than one egg in, then please do! We really value your 
support in these wonderful events to raise money for 
school and also provide fun opportunities for the 
children. Eggs can be brought to the school office any 
time over this coming week. Thank you to all members of 
FOMS for organising this event and we hope to see as 
many people as possible there. 

	 As we are reaching the last week of term, 
Wednesday will be the last Zumba club session. A big 
thanks to Sam for her expert tuition over the last term. 
It has been wonderful to see so many children enjoying 
fitness and ‘walking the dinosaur’! We hope to welcome 
Sam back in the future. 

	 I will be sending information about next half term’s 
clubs and the new timetable out later this week. 


	 Have a restful holiday and a wonderful time 
together over Easter.


Thank you for your continued support, 

K. Riley


Cross Country


On Thursday, our cross 
country team went to Nobles 
Park to take part in the annual 
all-Island cross country race 
competition. We are so 
pleased that every runner 
from our team finished with 
some excellent performances! 

A huge congratulations goes 
to Cian who won the boys’ 
race with a fantastic time of 6 
minutes and 25 seconds. Here 
he is with his well-deserved 
trophies. Well done Cian- you 
are a star!

Dates for your diary…


26.03.18

Manx Folk Awards- KS1 choir


27.03.18

Manx Folk Awards- KS2 choir


29.03.18

Dress down day- Please bring 
Easter Eggs


29.03.18

School Closes for Easter 
Holidays


31.03.18

Easter Egg Hunt- 2pm start


16.04.18 (Monday)

School opens for Summer 
Term. 


Venture Centre Residential Visit


In the coming week I will be sending out the kit letter to all 
	 	 children who are going on this trip (Years 5 and 
	 	 6). Thank you to all parents for sending in 
	 	 payment. We 	are all really looking forward to 
	 	 this fantastic event 	and it will be fantastic to 
	 	 see all of your children challenging themselves 
	 	 and no doubt having a wonderful time! 


